
CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION REPORT (CAPER): Charleston County is submitting 

the Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER) to HUD for approval.  The PY 2019 CAPER 
provides an opportunity to evaluate Charleston County’s progress in carrying out priorities and specific objectives 
identified in its Consolidated Plan and its PY 2019 Annual Action Plan. All interested parties are encouraged to attend 
a public hearing on Tuesday, August 11, 2020 at 6:30 pm in Charleston County Council Chambers, located on the 
2nd Floor of the Lonnie Hamilton Public Service Building, 4045 Bridge View Drive, North Charleston, South Carolina; 
starting on July 28, 2020, a draft of the CAPER may be reviewed at 
www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/community-development/ and can also be reviewed at the address below.  
The CAPER will be submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development on or before September 
30, 2020.  Those interested in submitting written statements have until September 1, 2020.  Comments should be 
directed to Dr. Anna Eskridge, Program Manager, Charleston County Community Development Department, 4045 
Bridge View Drive, Suite C216, North Charleston, SC 29405, Telephone (843) 202-6960. 
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